
April 26, 2017, Board Meeting /Division Set-up for Summer 2017 

President Dorothy Schroeder called the meeting at Chester Junction to order at 7:02 PM  

Present Dorothy Schroeder, Amber Cole, Len Hall, and Peg Lennon; Carol Dehart absent.   

Dorothy began with the Board Meeting.   The upcoming 39
th

 Annual Dart Classic was discussed.  At this time, 

the sponsors for the Dart Classic are Terry Kelly, Rock Falls, Patrick’s, Chester Junction, Omega, Murphy’s 

Law, in Memory of Gregory Fitzgerald,  in Memory of Adam Smith, and Wilson Graphics.  Wilson Graphics 

will be printing our board sponsorship signs.  We need to secure the setup and break down crews.  Dorothy 

stated that Mustang Sally’s has been re-certified by Carol DeHart.   

Moving on to the division set-up, the Board received a request to add a team in the Gold Division after the 

6:00 PM finals cut off for rosters.   The Board discussed and voted to allow this team in for the Summer 

Season.  Division break downs were discussed at length.  There will be 19 teams on Tuesday - 4 divisions.  

There will be 18 teams on Wednesday - 4 divisions.  Sponsor fees are still needed from two sponsors.  We 

will remind teams at the General Membership Meeting of their responsibility to bring the sponsor fee when 

the roster is turned in. 

General membership Meeting will be held at Rock Falls Tavern, 7:30 PM, on May 3, 2017. 

 Meeting ended at 8:20 PM 

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole 


